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August 28, 2009

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554
Attn: International Bureau
Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter serves as notice to inform the Federal Communications Commission that World Communications Group Services, Ltd.
(“WCGS") is surrendering its International Section 214 authorization (File No. [TC-214-20020115-00010), effective immediately.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted,
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Arnie Goodstein

President/World Communications Group Services, Ltd.

3 Seabro Avenue - Amityville, NY 11701 - Phone: 631.789.6668 - Fax: 631.789.6662



